Alamo Area Crime Prevention Association
Minutes, General Membership Meeting on 15 February 2005
Golden Corral, Pat Booker Road, Universal City, Texas
Start Time:  1150 hrs., 16 members present

Welcome

Guest Speakers:  Jentry and Brent Poss, of Digikids Identification.

President’s Report:  

     - No Report (not present).  1st VP filled in during his absence.
1st Vice President:
     - No Report.

2nd Vice President:
     - No Report (not present)
Secretary:  
     - Motions were made to accept the minutes from the December meeting and passed.  There was not meeting in January due to the conference being out of the area.
Treasurer:

     - Net Worth:  $4505.75.  Motion, second, passed.

Civilian Report:

     - Westside COP Rally on 10 March 2005. 

Law Enforcement Report:

     - No Report.  
Military Report:

     - No Report

Old Business:
     - TCPA President reports via email that the Mid-Winter Conference was a success.  Retro Bill has been secured as an instructor/key note speaker for the Summer Conference.
Conference Information/Update:  

     - Conference planning going well.  The schedule is almost completed – there are only 5 open time slots left.  If members want a particular subject, contact Kat with the information.  Standby instructors are still needed.  Keep an eye on the website for updates.
     - During the conference, there will be four schools, in addition to the conference training.  They are Basic Crime Prevention Part 1 and 2; CPTED; and Basic TCLEOSE Instructor.
     - If anyone would like to be on a committee, please contact Kat and you will be assigned to one.  

     - If you need letterhead for sponsor and/or vendor letters, contact Kat and she will mail it to you.        

New Business:

     - Texas Legislature Judicial Committees.  Richard Green reports that he will try to attend these meetings to get stiffer penalties for crimes.

    -  Texas Police Athletics League (PAL) 2005 games will be held in San Antonio in June.  Contact Ron Miller for more information.

    -  Other conferences in San Antonio this summer – FBI National Academy, International Police Chaplains, D.A.R.E.

    -  Anna Cleve suggested that one of the door prizes be a free meal at the next meeting.  If the winner doesn’t attend the meeting, he/she doesn’t get the meal.  Motions were made and passed.

    -  Roland Berg, Precinct 4 Constable, will be sponsoring a “Stressfire” course on 19-20 March.  It is a free course, you will just need to pay range fees and bring your own ammo.  Contact Roland for more information.

    - NNO planning meeting in Austin in March.  Contact Linda Furlow for location, date and time.

    - Castle Hills has a new sales tax of .25% and funds are earmarked for crime prevention/police needs in their department.  

Meeting Adjourned
Time adjourned:  1250 hours.

